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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

MAYOR'S MESSAGE

November 1: City Council
November 3:  Planning
Commission
November 11: Veterans Day,
Offices Closed
November 15: City Council
November 24-25: Thanksgiving
Holiday, Offices Closed
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     Friday November 11th is Veterans Day. As Veterans are on my mind, I felt it was a good
time to provide an update on our Veteran’s Monument project. Hopefully, you have
noticed that things are finally taking shape at the monument site. The granite bases have
arrived and have been set into the concrete. At the time of drafting this article, the
smaller flag poles for the armed service flags have been set and the larger flagpole for the
Stars and Stripes is being readied for placement. I’m hopeful that by press time this has
also been accomplished. The large granite monuments are being engraved at this time
and should be set sometime in November. It is exciting to finally see this all come
together as very long delays in the supply chain prolonged this project by over a year. It
will be such a beautiful tribute to our military hometown heroes when it is completed. We
will be planning a ribbon cutting ceremony about two weeks after the large granite
monuments are set. We are hoping this will be late November or early December. While
we are waiting for this to all happen the Military Tribute Field will once again be in place in
front of the city offices beginning November 1 and is scheduled to be there until
November 14th. I encourage you to drive by with your children or grandchildren and view
this wonderful patriotic flag display and tell them what Veteran’s Day is all about.
     I would imagine that most of you have taken advantage of the vote-by-mail program
and have let your voices be heard. If not, I would encourage you to do so. The Veterans
that we are celebrating this month have fought to preserve your right to do this small, yet
very important duty. 
     Just my yearly reminder, from November 15 through March 15, it is unlawful for any
person to park a motor vehicle, recreational vehicle, trailer, any other vehicle, or object of
any kind, on any public street or right of way while snowplows are operating or while
streets are snow or ice covered. (PV ORD. 1.16.030) 
     Speaking of snow, please be careful driving this winter. As great a job as our Public
Works employees do removing snow, sometimes mother nature can really put down the
white stuff and we do live on the side of a mountain. BE SAFE! 
     At this season of Thanksgiving, I’m thankful for the opportunity to represent each of
you. I’m thankful for all you do, and I’m thankful for you being good neighbors. I am
committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View remains the best place
to not only grow up, but the best place to grow old. 

Mayor Leonard Call



 SANTA'S COMING

PUMPKIN PALOOZA THANK YOU!

 WINTER PARKING REMINDER



Remember, from November 15 through March 15, it is

unlawful for any person to park a motor vehicle,
recreational vehicle, trailer, any other vehicle, or object
of any kind, on any public street or right of way while

snow plows are operating or while streets are snow or
ice covered.  It is also unlawful to throw snow into the

street.



The plows need to be able to do their job and clear the
streets. Citations may be issued for failure to comply

with these important safety regulations. Thank you for
your cooperation. 

 The city's Pumpkin Palooza was great with many
residents enjoying the event. We have such a

wonderful community here in Pleasant View and we
are so grateful for all of your support! 



We have had such a great season full of super fun
events, from meeting with Santa, the Easter Candy

Grab, Founders Day, Movies in the Park, Food Trucks,
local performers, and children's market. 



We want to thank the PV YCC, PV Staff, Sponsors,

Mayor, City Council and all of you for participating.  We
look forward to another amazing season!




Come join Santa and Mrs. Claus on Saturday, December
10th from 10:00 am - 1:00 pm at the PV City Offices.



Enjoy a sweet treat and some crafts.  Get a free digital

picture of you with Santa and Mrs. Claus.



***New This Year***
Children's Kinder Market!  A market where children run
the show in selling their own creations.  Watch for more

information on the city's website and social media on
November 10th.









